INTER-OFFICE MEMO

TO: Hillary Gitelman, Director

Conservation, Development, and Planning Department
FROM: Gabrielle Avina, Fire Department
DATE: March 6, 2008

SUBJECT: Duncan Horse Facility
Apn: 034-212-004 P08-00015

Site Address: 1147 Darms Lane, Napa

The Napa County Fire Marshal staff has reviewed the Use Permit application to
establish a horse training and boarding facility. We are not able to recommend project
conditions because the application is incomplete.

A detailed site plan with specific building information for all public access buildings and
fire department access to the structures is required for fire department review of the
permit.



